Mr. and Mrs. Wright, a happily married inter-racial couple are flanked by Brother Shane and
Sister Rose at a recent Sociology Club meeting.

The Sociology Club of the college is directed
towards the goal of making known to the student
body the factors which are behind some of the lead-
ing social problems of our modern world.

Highlights of this past year was a conference on
drug addiction, in which two ex-addicts from Daytop
Lodge spoke about their experiences with drugs and

their lives as addicts, as well as a timely lecture/dis- Sister Mary Thomas

cussion on venereal disease. To bring into focus riiisrfifrig/ave a talk on the Puerto Rican
some of the problems of minority groups, a confer- '
ence was held on interracial marriage at which time Mr. James O'Kane

Moderator

Mr. and Mrs. Wright, an interracial couple, spoke
and answered questions on the personal problems
they faced as a result of their marriage.

Also featured was a lecture and discussion on
the Puerto Rican problem in our pluralistic society,
and a film about hypnosis.

The club was moderated by Dr. Clement and
Mr. James O’Kane.

Sister Rose
President

Brother Blaise, O.S.F.
Brother Lectured on hypnosis



Bill Quinlan leads one of the frequent informal discussion periods.

St. Thomas More Law Society

This year has proved to be exciting and informative for the
members of the St. Thomas More Law Society. A tour of the
New York State’s Supreme Court Building; and a provocative
lecture by Judge-elect Francis X. Altimari helped provide in-
valuable knowledge for those students interested in the legal
profession.

Under the astute guidance of Dr. James J. Flynn, the So-
ciety’s moderator, and the leadership of Bill Quinlan, many of
the misconceptions about law schools, the areas of law and
admission policies were clarified.

Membership in the Society does not necessitate a prior
knowledge of the law or a pursuance of the legal profession.
The Society’s aim is to further familiarize the interested stu-
dent in the procedures and requirements needed for accept-
ance in a reputable school of law.

Regardless of what the Society accomplishes, whether or
not a student will be accepted by a law school is solely based
on the student's qualifications. However, one’s desire to enter
the legal profession, the proper academic qualifications, and
the guidance of the St. Thomas More Law Society have proved,
in the past, to be just the combination that has enabled many
St. Francis students to embark on a full and exciting profes-
sion.

Dr. James J. Flynn, Moderator of the I
Society, functioning as Master of Gere-

monies.



